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I oppose HB 3414. It's yet another bill that will not provide the intended outcomes but 

instead give developers free rein to make Oregon neighborhoods terrible places to 

live. Oregon is a great place to live precisely because of the building codes we 

currently have. Please don't advance this bill. Thank you. 


